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Alcuran, Matthew

To: Barbara Edwards
Subject: RE: File Number-22-0019;COPN-22-0019

From: Barbara Edwards <mygodreigns73@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:13 AM 
To: Alcuran, Matthew <Matthew.Alcuran@coloradosprings.gov> 
Subject: File Number-22-0019;COPN-22-0019 
 
Hi, Matthew,  
We are adamantly opposed to the development of property at 535 E. Costilla Street.  We need open space like everyone 
else.  Thank you and May the Lord bless you. 
Barbara Edwards 


